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PBS Focus: Playing a Game 

 Know the rules 

 Who goes first 

 Wait for a turn 
 

BOOK WEEK PARADE – TUESDAY 
This week is Book Week. It would be great to see as 

many family members as possible visit the school this 

week. Each day (Monday – Tuesday) the library will 

be open for children to come and browse the great 

display of books and hopefully purchase some 

wonderful books to take home. 

On Tuesday the usual Book Week Parade will be held 

in the hall starting at 9.30. All parents and carers are 

welcome to come and have a look at the fantastic 

costumes the children and teachers will be dressed in. 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

As the Book Week Parade is being held on Tuesday, 

there will be no whole school assembly on 

Wednesday. Instead the whole school assembly will 

be combined with the Book Week Parade at 9.30am 

on Tuesday. NEPPIES will be presented but most 

other assembly items will be deleted from the 

program. 

 

SCHOOL SECURITY 

At present we have a number of children who pose a 

security risk to themselves as they try to leave the 

school grounds.  As a result we have been forced to 

lock all exit gates throughout the day.  Any parent, 

carer or visitor wishing to come onto school grounds 

must sign in through the front office in Jervis Street.  

The gates will be locked from 9:20am each morning 

and reopened around 2:50pm. 

 

 

Peter Collins 

Principal 

 

 

COMING EVENTS FOR TERM 3  

Week 8  

1 September 

2 September 

 

3 September 

 

Book Parade Dress Up 

Readers Theatre from Shoalhaven Lib 

Shoalhaven Choral Festival rehearsal 

Shoalhaven Choral Festival performance 

Kookaburra excursion to HMAS Albatross 

Week 9  

9 September 

11 September 

School Photo Day 

Stage 3 Parliament House $42 
 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
The weather during Book Week was perfect for 

curling up with a good book and many students were 

delighted to take home a new book from our Book 

Fair. It is not too late to make a purchase, the Book 

Fair has been extended and will close at the end of the 

school day on Tuesday 1 September. Thank you to 

everyone who has supported the Book Fair. All sales 

assist in purchasing more resources for our great 

school library. 

The Book Character Parade will be held on Tuesday 

1/9 at 9:30am in the school hall. The Reader’s Theatre 

will be presented on Wednesday 2/9 at 9:30am also 

in the school hall. Parents and carers are invited to 

attend both events. 

Mrs Urquhart – Teacher Librarian 

 
RETURNING CLOTHES THAT HAVE BEEN BORROWED 

During the day students are sometimes given 

clothes to change into for various reasons.  It 

would be very much appreciated if those clothes 

that your student has borrowed be returned to 

school as soon as possible.  At this time we are 

very short of clothes for students to be able to 

change into. 
 

We would be very grateful if you have school 

clothes that no longer fit your child and you are 

happy to donate them to school. 

Thank you  Mrs McKinnon 
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Woolworths EARN & LEARN 

… the Earn Hurry last week for collecting
& Learn stickers from Woolworths.  NEPS has a 

collection box at Woolworths, Nowra as well as at 

school.  This is an excellent way for our school to 

boost supplies for classrooms, library, music rooms 

or sporting equipment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

PARENTING WITH 

COMPASSION 
Based on 

NonviolentCommunication/Compassionat

e Communication – Dr Marshall 

Rosenberg 

With Paulette Bray-Narai Certified 

NVC Trainer   www.expresspeace.com  
Come along to this special half day 

focus on Parenting with Compassionate 

Communication (NVC) and gain more 

tools to actively support your 

parenting and family harmony. 

When: Sunday 27 September 2015; 

9.30am  – 12.30pm 

Where: Shoalhaven Arts Centre, 12 

berry Street, Nowra  

Investment: $75,  Early Bird $55 for 

bookings by August 27; Couples, $100 

Concessions available    morning tea 

included     Places limited    Nourish  

yourself and your relationship 

No prior experience needed   ♥ 

Bookings: 0413960777 ♥ Email: 

paulettenvc@gmail.com 

Sowing the seeds of change  Cultivating 

Compassion 

Contact Paulette for bookings & more 

information PH: 0413 960 777Email: 

paulettenvc@gmail.com    

www.expresspeace.com 
 
 

Term 3 Week 8 
15 NEPPIE AWARDS 

Bilby John, Shayne, Breanna, Benson, 
Nicholas, Eltia, Cheyanne, Jack 

Wallaroo Lilah, Crystal 

Goanna Cooper 

Gecko Stephanie, Robert 

  

Term 3 Week 8 
30 NEPPIE AWARDS 

Kookaburra Gianna, Nathan, Dominic 

Bilby Michael 

Platypus Tyler, Tyler 

Dingo Breanna, Josie, Aliea, Tahlera 

Gecko Amu-Lee, Bianca, Rebecca, 
Keagan 

  

Term 3 Week 8 
45 NEPPIE AWARDS 

Kookaburra Lance 

Platypus Kyeden, Alex, Tiana, Griffyn 

Dingo Toby, Tahlia, Chloe 
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